Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] 16 NCAC 06B. 0114 School Bus and Activity Bus Inspections and Inspector Certificates

From: Thomas Ziko <Thomas.Ziko@dpi.nc.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 12:58 PM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Martin, Lou <lou.martin@dpi.nc.gov>; Walker, Brandon <Brandon.Walker@dpi.nc.gov>; Schafer, Allison
<allison.schafer@dpi.nc.gov>; Harrison, Kevin <kevin.harrison@dpi.nc.gov>

Subject: [External] 16 NCAC 06B. 0114 School Bus and Activity Bus Inspections and Inspector Certificates

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.

Ms. Snyder,

The North Carolina State Board of Education has directed me to request that the Rules Review
Commission return 16 NCAC 06B. 0114 -- School Bus and Activity Bus Inspections and
Inspector Certificates. Thank you for your work on this rule.

Thomas J. Ziko

Rule Making Coordinator
Legal Specialist

State Board of Education
6302 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-6302
Thomas.Ziko@dpi.nc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this e-mail message (including any attachments) is for the
sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, legally privileged, or other information subject to legal
restrictions. The sender does not intend to waive any privilege (including the attorney-client or attorney work product
privileges) which may attach to this information. If you are not an intended recipient, you are not authorized to intercept,
read, print, retain, copy, forward, or disseminate this communication. If you have received this email message in error,
please immediately destroy/delete the message and promptly notify the sender of this error by email or at 919.236.2249.
Thank you.

Visit us on the web at https://dpi.nc.gov . All e-mail correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North
Carolina Public Records Law, which may result in monitoring and disclosure to third parties, including law enforcement.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



